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December 12, 2018
Dear Resident,

On Friday December 21%, the City will be removing the large open lid bulk dumpster from the
back parking area of Williamsburg Village. The gate to the large concrete bin at this location will
also be permanently locked at this time. Bulk Collection services will continue to be provided on
an individually scheduled basis similar to single family residences in the City.

Bulk Collection request should be scheduled by calling the City’s main office at (302) 366-7000
and requesting to schedule a Bulk Collection with the operator. You will be provided a date for
collection. Four (4) bulk collection placement locations have been identified in Williamsburg
Village. When you call in your bulk collection, please inform the attendant which pickup location
you are located in (see attached map for guidance).

Four (4) free items can be scheduled per week per address. Collection of more than 4 items, or
items of excessive weight or size will be subject to additional fees. Please refer to the website

below for more information.

https://newarkde.gov/225/Bulk-ltem-Scheduled-Collection

Any non-scheduled bulk items left out will not be collected and a warning will be issued to remove
the items. |If items are not removed, the items will be collected, and fines will be issued
accordingly.

Sincerely,

Jason Winterling, P.E.

Field Operations Superintendent

Public Works and Water Resources Department
City of Newark
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